
Marysville Borough 

Sewer & Sanitation Meeting Minuets  

August 3, 2020 

2:15 PM 

 

 

The Sewer & Sanitation Committee Meeting was called to order at 2:30 pm on Monday, 

August 3, 2020 at the Marysville Borough Office. Present were council members Lance 

Barthel, Dave Magee and Steve Copp. Also present were, Borough Manager Zachary Border, 

Borough Engineer Bill Rudy, and Operators, Lonnie Sarver and Pete Boele       
 

  

New Business 

 

1. Underground Storage Tanks 

 

The committee was informed that the underground storage tank failed inspection 

visually. The committee was presented with a quote from Keystone Petroleum Equipment 

with a list of repairs that would need to be made in order to pass inspection. The 

committee then recommend this sent to council to be approved.  

  

2.  Quote to install new panel at lift station 3  

 

This quote was to install the new panel that was purchased. Lonnie mentioned that the 

panel was not in yet but he wanted to be prepared for when it does come.. The committee 

recommended this be sent to council for approval.    

 

 

 

 Old Business 

  

1. Tapping Fee Increase 

 

Bill reported that Greg has started the process and will have an update at the September 

Meeting  

 

2. Flow from the trailer park 

 

Zach reported that he met with the borough engineer borough solicitor and Pete to 

discuss the next steps. It was decided that a letter should be sent to the owner of the 

trailer park and to PMI who manages the property letting them know the problem and 

giving them an opportunity to fix it.  Pete also reported that the borough is borrowing a 

flow meter from PA Rural Water that will be installed to show the amount of water 

coming through.  

 

3.  North Main Sewer Main Project Update     

 

Lonnie reported that the material that ABLE Inc. is using for the project is on backorder 

and as soon as it is in ABLE will let the borough know when they can start the project.  

 



Other Business 

 

None  

 

Public Comment 

 

None  

                                                       Next Meeting: September 8, 2020    


